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MPUMALANGA GOVERNMENT WELCOMES EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT 
CENTRES FROM SERITI POWER COMMUNITY TRUST, BOLSTERING EDUCATION 
ACCESS 
 
The Mpumalanga Provincial Government will tomorrow welcome five new Early Childhood 
Development Centres (ECDs), generously donated by Seriti Power Community Trust. This 
collaborative effort marks a significant step towards the provincial government’s commitment 
to providing quality early learning opportunities for children. The new ECDs are part of Seriti 
Power Community Trust’s programme to serve communities by providing safe and nurturing 
environment for the children in the areas they operate. 
 
Each centre is equipped with essential resources, including learning materials and facilities 
designed to promote holistic child development. Investing in the early years of the children is 
crucial to establish a strong learning foundation for the young learners. At least three ECDs 
have been constructed Kriel, Klarinet and Phola, and two in Morgenzon, in Emalahleni and 
Lekwa Local Municipalities respectively. 
 
The Mpumalanga Provincial Government extends its heartfelt gratitude to Seriti for their 
continued commitment to community development and their valuable contribution to the 
education sector. The donation from Seriti significantly contributes to expanding access and 
improving the infrastructure especially in communities where the centres did not exist before. 
 
Social Development MEC, Ms Nompumelelo Hlophe will preside over the handover 
ceremony scheduled as follows; 
 
Date:   Thursday, 21 August 2025 
Time:  09h00 
Venue: Basizeni ECD Centre, Morgenzon,  

Lekwa Local Municipality 
 
Members of the media are invited. For confirmation contact Ms Phumla Mokoena (Office 
of the Premier) on 076 141 2128 or Mr Kanego Thete (Department of Social Development) 
on 061 413 6884. 
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